
December 2017 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

The ACTS Christmas letter is an annual tradition that I am honored to continue 

as the President of Area Christians Together in Service (ACTS). 

 

This letter is about the “Reason for the Season”, the celebration of Jesus’ birth. 

This is a joyful time, a season to reflect, a moment to express thanks, and an              

opportunity to consider challenges ahead.  

  

Our annual letter is also about stewardship. We hope that each of you has 

prayerfully responded to the stewardship campaigns at your home church and 

other community needs. We greatly appreciate the sponsorship donations that 

we have received to date in support of ACTS. 

 

A tradition that we are pleased to continue is our commitment to distribute 

100% of all donations received designated for “Missions” to selected Christian 

ministries. The Outreach pages on our website, www.ACTSTT.org , highlights   

many ministries that we currently support.  

 

We have enclosed a return envelope for any who wish to add to the current 

year Missions distribution total. This total will be distributed prior to the end 

of 2017. 

 

We hope that you will join us at many of our 2018 events listed on the back of 

the enclosed brochure and on our website. We look forward to new year     

opportunities for our Christian community to grow together as we go out to 

serve.  

 

Merry Christmas!  Happy New Year!   

 

  In Christ, 

 

     

    Daniel P. Panosian,President, 

    Area Christians Together in Services, Twin Tiers 

http://www.ACTSTT.org/Outreach

